
 

 

 

 

The Paperwork Burden Reduction Act, enacted at the end of 2024 and applicable to 2025 

reporting deadlines, dictates that reporting entities are no longer required to send Forms 1095-B 

and 1095-C to covered individuals and full-time employees unless a form is requested.  

Individuals may request a copy of their statement by any of the following: 

 

Email:  jpintar@goisd.org 

Telephone:  906-575-3438 

Mail:  GOISD, PO BOX 20, Ewen, MI  49925 

 

 

Patty Ollila 

Assistant Director of Business and Finance 

Gogebic-Ontonagon Intermediate School District 

Phone: 906-575-3438 x 105 

WTS Phone:  906-358-4504 x 305 

 

 


